
State of Florida 

DATE: October 14,2008 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission 

Erik L. Sayler, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Coun 
Patricia L. Brady, Regulatory Analyst IV, Division of Econchekegulation 

Docket No. 080428-WS, Joint Application for transfer of water and wastewater 
systems from Keith and Clara Starkey d/b/a Heather Hills Estates to Ni Florida, 

RE: 

On June 30, 2008, Docket No. 080428-WS was opened to process a joint application for 
the transfer of Keith and Clara Starkey d/b/a Heather Hills Estates to Ni Florida, LLC, in 
Manatee County. On October 13, 2008, the applicants filed a joint request to withdraw the 
application and voluntarily dismiss the docket. (Document No. 09708-08). 

It should be noted that in the applicants’ notice of voluntary dismissal there were 
scrivener’s errors in the docket title and number. A conversation with the applicants’ attorney 
confirmed the applicants’ intent to voluntarily dismiss the petition in Docket No. 080428-WS. 

Staff, therefore, requests that the docket be pursuant to Section 
a filing fee, but 2.07(C)(2)(d)(4), Administrative Procedures 

no refund has been requested and no agency 
has determined that there are no pending 

staff 

o k  $9 vtQ4 4 t + ~ ~ ~  L cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Marsh, Slemkewicz) 
Office of the Commission Clerk (Grant) 




